
11.7.2018 Safety Committee Minute notes

Items discussed:

BBP manual – find out from IEA what the status is with the updated document. 
Forward to Elizabeth Bade for signature.

PPE for LF staff – all employees are to use custodial products provided by the 
District. Self-purchased or donated disinfectant wipes can be used at their 
discretion.

Meeting days will be changed to Tuesdays instead of Wednesdays to make it easier 
for other members to attend.

Reminders to office staff to check the TO-GO bags.

Emily Grote is the person identified at the D.O. to handle ergonomic testing, if 
requested.

Reminders to buildings will be sent in regards to electronics and decorating in the 
classrooms.

It was requested by the HS to have flashing LED stop signs on our property at 
Raider Dr. Many students are not stopping for these.

Mrs. Bauer requested to have her name added to the email and text alerts for doors 
being propped open at the HS.

A good discussion was had regarding the HS FLEX lunch time. Some safety items 
were pointed out and will be in need of further discussion and possible action from 
the HS admin staff. NPD will be in attendance on Nov 12 to observe the FLEX lunch. 
A need for an emergency plan during FLEX was discussed.

Mrs. Bauer has requested help from the city, asking that Raider Dr. be considered a 
school zone and the speed limit lowered to 20 MPH.


